
416 N. Franklin Street  
Fort Bragg, CA  95437 

Phone:  707-961-2823     

CITY OF FORT BRAGG 

NEWS RELEASE 

Friday, August 16, 2024 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

FIVE CANDIDATES WILL RUN FOR 
TWO SEATS ON FORT BRAGG CITY COUNCIL

The County Elections Office has certified to the sufficiency of nomination papers for 5 candidates to fill 
two vacant four-year seats on the Fort Bragg City Council this November. The candidates are: 

Four-Year Term
Bethany Brewer
Ryan Bushnell
Scott Hockett
Lindy Peters 
Melissa "Mel" Salazar

Incumbent Bernie Norvell will not be seeking reelection. 

Information on the 5 candidates will be posted to the City’s official website on this page: 
https://www.city.fortbragg.com/departments/city-clerk/city-elections.  

The last day to register to vote in the November 2024 election is October 21, 2024. You can register to 
vote online with the Secretary of State, http://www.sos.ca.gov/elections/voter-registration/, or in person 
at the Post Office and the Mendocino County Registrar of Voters office in Ukiah. Mail-in Voter 
Registration Application forms are also available at the Fort Bragg City Clerk’s office at City Hall and 
the Fort Bragg Public Library. Sample Ballots will begin to be mailed out on September 26, 2024. 

The election will be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. Polls will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Questions regarding this information should be directed to Diana Sanchez, City Clerk, at (707) 
961-2823 ext 104.

https://www.city.fortbragg.com/departments/city-clerk/city-elections
http://www.sos.ca.gov/elections/voter-registration/



